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FROM: MR. L. DLAMINI 

ETHEKWINI MANAGEMENT HUB 

 

 

Dear All 

 

Please find the addendum to the above mentioned project, emanating from the site meeting 

held on 15-11-2024. 

You are hereby notified of the changes made on the Bill of Quantities, Bill 1, Item 1.3 relating 

to heat pumps (See Attached). 

 

You are requested to make note of these changes before the closing date. 

 

Yours in Service Delivery  

 __________________                                          Date: ____________       

MR L. DLAMINI 

 ADDENDUM TO GREY’S HOSPITAL –REPLACEMENT  OF STEAM DEPENDANT EQUIPMENT 

ZNB5155/2024-H  

https://www.kznhealth.gov.za/Tenders/Current/ZNB5155.2024-H.pdf

